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Badger State Ethanol and the School District of Monroe Announce Transformational Sponsorship 
Supporting New High School Facilities 
 
Monroe, WI — The School District of Monroe is proud to announce a landmark partnership with Badger State 
Ethanol, reflecting a shared commitment to advancing student success, innovation, and community pride. As 
part of the district’s new high school building project, Badger State Ethanol has pledged $350,000 in support 
for three key facilities, securing 10-year naming rights for each: 
 

●​ Badger State Ethanol Stadium – $250,000 
●​ Badger State Ethanol Library Media Center – $50,000 
●​ Badger State Ethanol Agricultural Greenhouse – $50,000 

 
This extraordinary contribution marks a defining moment in the district’s efforts to enhance student experiences 
across academics, athletics, and agriculture, and stands as a lasting testament to the strength of public-private 
partnerships. 
 
“This is more than a sponsorship—it’s a powerful investment in our students and our future,” said Joe Monroe, 
Interim Superintendent of the School District of Monroe. “Badger State Ethanol’s support will help us develop 
and maintain facilities that inspire learning, ignite passions, and foster a deeper sense of community. We are 
truly honored and grateful for their leadership and generosity.” 
 
The new facilities are designed to support the district’s mission of delivering a well-rounded, future-focused 
education for every learner. The Library Media Center will serve as a hub of innovation and literacy. The 
Greenhouse will enhance opportunities in Monroe's proud agricultural program. And the upgraded stadium will 
offer an exciting and modern environment for student-athletes and fans alike. 
 
“At Badger State Ethanol, we believe in fueling the future—both literally and figuratively,” said Erik Huschitt, 
CEO of Badger State Ethanol. “We’re incredibly proud to support the School District of Monroe in this bold 
vision. These new spaces will empower students to grow, achieve, and lead—and we’re thrilled to be a part of 
that journey.” 
 
The School District of Monroe Board of Education formally approved the sponsorship agreement at its most 
recent meeting. The naming rights will take effect upon completion of the new facilities. 
 
This partnership underscores the powerful impact that local businesses and schools can achieve when working 
together for the betterment of the community. The School District of Monroe extends its deepest appreciation to 
Badger State Ethanol for their enduring commitment to educational excellence. 
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